
 
 
 

 
 
FQHCs, RHCs and THCs May Need to Resubmit Telehealth Services 
Claims  
 
 
We recently learned that claims with dates of service Jan. 1, 2020 through June 30, 2020 
for telehealth services for MSD members rejected in error for timely filing limit.  
 
Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHC), Rural Health Clinics (RHC) and Tribal Health 
Centers (THC) need to resubmit these claims by March 18, 2022.  
 

• Email claims to HAPEmpoweredclaims@hap.org 
 

 
If you have any questions, please call Provider Inquiry at (866) 766-4661. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


